Robert P. Sanborn, III
Superintendent - Director
Erin Orcutt

Business Administrator

CAPE COD TECH
Cape Cod Regional Technical High School
351 Pleasant Lake Avenue, Harwich, MA 02645

Phone: (508) 432-4500 Fax: (508) 432-7916

Email: bsanborn@capetech.us

October 20, 2016

Jorge Teixeira <a href="mailto:www.shinesunlight@gmail.com">www.shinesunlight@gmail.com</a> (No address provided)

Dear Mr. Teixeira:

I am in receipt of your request for public records on October 13, 2016. There will be no fee assessed for this response.

Cape Cod Regional Technical High School has entered into no settlement agreements with parents and guardians from January 1, 2011 through today, relative to special education services and/ or educational placement (s) for students with disabilities.

Respectfully,

Robert P. Sanborn, III Superintendent/Director